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From: JEROLD E BRAATZ
To: Moore Omokunde, Supreme
Cc: Evans, Kelsey; TAMI GRIFFIN
Subject: Org Unit 9910 Referral: Response #2 to Supv. Moore-Omokunde
Date: Friday, November 06, 2020 10:20:28 AM


CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Milwaukee County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.


Dear Supervisor Moore-Omokunde,


After our 2021 budget presentation on October 16th, you asked if UW Extension still partners with MPS in the “We Got This” program.  I looked into this and thank you for
your interest.
Our Urban Agriculture Program Coordinator, Dennis Lukaszewski, has had several conversations with the founder of this program, Andre Lee Lewis; but at this time, there is
no formal partnership with Extension.
 
If you have additional questions, or feel we should pursue this further, please feel free to contact me to discuss.
 
Jerry Braatz
Area Director
Extension Milwaukee County
Extension Waukesha County
Jerold.Braatz@wisc.edu
262 894-6589
 
 


 
Jerry Braatz
Area Director
Extension Milwaukee County
Extension Waukesha County
Jerold.Braatz@wisc.edu
262 894-6589
 
University of Wisconsin, U.S. Department of Agriculture and Wisconsin counties cooperating.  An EEO/AA employer, Extension provides equal opportunities in employment
and programming, including Title VI, Title IX and American with Disabilities (ADA) requirements.
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